•	0.000	Altin DAT 1101 5	
			ReadMorks

AMI DAY NO 3

Name

3rd Grade

SNOWY TOWN

Jonny took his dog, Scruffy, out for a walk on a cold day in December. He bundled up in his heavy winter coat and put on his thick wool cap and heavy mittens before he said goodbye to his mom. Outside the front door, the whole world was like a winter wonderland: there were icicles hanging from tree branches and snow banks that rose all the way up to Jonny's knees. Scruffy was excited to be outside and scampered around, digging in the snow and jumping into drifts. Jonny was also glad to be out in the cold air. The blizzard that left all this snow had raged for two days, and he hadn't been allowed to go outside, even just to catch some air!

They walked through Jonny's neighborhood, passing people who looked glad to be outside, too. A few blocks down, Jonny saw his friend Marcus building a snowman with his big sister, Marie.

"Hi, Marcus!" Jonny called out. He walked over to the snowman.

"Hey, Jonny. You want to help?" Marcus was patting the bottom part of the snowman with his glove, while Marie was rolling together the second section of the snowman, packing the snow together to make sure it stayed in a round shape.

Jonny walked over and wrapped Scruffy's leash around Marcus's mailbox. Together, Jonny, Marcus, and Marie built an amazing snowman. They fashioned a long pointy nose out of many small twigs pulled together in a tent shape, and eyes out of bruised green apples Marie found in the house. They made the snowman's arms out of two longer sticks, setting them up to make it look like he was waving. Sometimes Jonny would look over and Scruffy would be digging again, but he mostly sat patiently, watching Jonny, Marcus, and Marie work.

When they were all done, Marcus and Marie's mom came outside to see their work. "This is an amazing snowman!" she said. "Does anyone want hot chocolate?"

All three kids and Scruffy ran into the house and warmed up. After about an hour, Jonny decided it was probably time to go home—the sun was beginning to set, and it was starting to get very cold. As he was saying goodbye to Marcus, Marie, and their mom, Scruffy ran out into the yard, ignoring all of their calls to stop and come back.

All of a sudden, Scruffy jumped up and gave the snowman a big bear hug.

"Oh no!" Jonny yelled, and ran out to the snowman, which was now a pile of snow and sticks on the ground. Marie and Marcus ran out behind him. All three looked down at the remains of the snowman and then at Scruffy, who was staring up at them, panting and smiling.

"Oh well," Marcus said. "We can build another one tomorrow."

Jonny apologized for Scruffy and clipped the leash back onto his collar. Marcus was right. Tomorrow was a new day and could mean another snowman. Jonny walked Scruffy home as the sun set. Maybe tomorrow he would build a snow-dog.

Write your answers to the following questions on notebook paper.

- 1. Based on the events in the story, what can be concluded about Scruffy?
- 2. Is Marcus upset after Scruffy knocks over the snowman that he, Jonny, and Marie built? What evidence from the story supports this?
- 3. Does this story have a happy ending? Explain why or why not, using evidence from the story.

3rd Grade AMI Packet Day 3

Name	

Date _____

The table to the right shows how much time it takes each of the 5 students to do 15 jumping jacks.

a. Who finished 15 jumping jacks the fastest?

Maya	16 seconds
Riley	15 seconds
Jake	14 seconds
Nicholas	15 seconds
Adeline	17 seconds

b. Who finished their jumping jacks in the exact same amount of time?

c. How many seconds faster did Jake finish than Adeline?

1.	2 × 2 =	
2.	2 × 3 =	
3.	3 × 2 =	
4.	2 × 4 =	
5.	4 × 2 =	

6.	2 × 5 =	
7.	5 × 2 =	
8.	2 × 6 =	
9.	6 × 2 =	
10.	2 × 7 =	



Lesson 1:

Explore time as a continuous measurement using a stopwatch.